


meeting and Kat Noll the VP of AGS lead a workshop on how to use Linkedln. He also 

stated he was going to be reaching out to the international students and getting them 

involved in AGS. 

• Items from the Floor – Dr. da Cruz reminded the committee that the paper Graduation application has 

been discontinued and asked if they were having any issues with the electronic graduation application. She 

asked if the committee would like to invite Stanley Jones from the Registrar’s office to the next GEC 

meeting so he could go over how the Graduation Application works.   

• She also asked the committee to inform their Graduate students on the policy of receiving deficiency 

points and dismissals.   

• Dr. da Cruz informed the committee that there were some faculty who are teaching Grad level classes that 

do not have Grad faculty status and that she would be reaching out to those faculty so they can apply for 

faculty status.    

 
Motion make to adjourn at 3:16 pm 

 

Next AC Meeting: October 2, 2023 

Next GEC Meeting: October 19, 2023 

 

 
 

 X   X___________ 
Darli DeVane Dr. Becky da Cruz, Associate Provost 

Administrative Coordinator for Graduate Studies & Research 


